
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 10th March 2023 
 
Strike Action by Teachers 
 
Dear Families & Carers, 
 
Despite ongoing talks between the government and the NEU, an agreement about teachers’ 
pay and funding, has not been reached and as a consequence, I am writing to inform you 
that school will be closed to Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 
16th March 2023. This does not affect Nursery, which will be fully open on those days. 
 
If you would like to collect a school packed lunch for your child on Wednesday 15th and 
Thursday 16th March, please let the school office know, by the end of Monday 13th March. 
 
I am extremely sorry that you will need to make alternative arrangements for your child at 
short notice, but I ask that all members of our school community continue to treat each 
other with respect. 
 
If there are any last minute changes in regard to strike action, I will of course let you know. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Mardell 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 


